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As an aging Portlander the idea that I will have to detour on to the street and into traffic in order to
pass by an encampment of houseless who have overtaken the sidewalk puts me and many others
(children, disabled) at great risk of injury. These code changes seem to only coddle the houseless
and put off until tomorrow how to deal with root causes all the while depreciating city amenities
which are so valued by the housed and and the houseless. Thank you
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